RIATO/UITHA OPFAHIBALLA
«BIATOJUITHUI @OHJT « TPOXH BOTHIO»»
np. Hayxn, 40, od. 531, m. Xapkin, Tea. +3 (063) 96 92 324

To: Natalie Blinder
Founder & Executive Director of BKC

From:
Victoria Nesterenko
Founder of Charity Organization “Trochy Vognju

027012023
Subject: Thank You Letter for Support

Dear Natalie,
Hope, you are doing great!

We would like to thank Bright Kids Charity for helping to organise and run our child-
ﬁ-ie_ndly centre in Kharkiv. With your support, we have been able to help conﬂlct-aﬁected
children: those from low-income families, orphans, and foreibly djsplaced: Without any
other viable opportunities for children, we have provided children in n.eed with
psychological support, learning options and a supportive environment where children can
play and be kids. We request your further support to be able to keep the doors of our centre
open to the many children who need our support. With your help, we are hoping to be able
to continue helping children who need it most}~ f:\\\

Yours sincerely,
Victoria Nesterenko

Tema: Jlaxyemo 3a Bamy nigrpimky!
Ilanosna Haranie!

Mn xouemo noaskyrarn Bright Kids Charity 3a nonomory B opramisamii ta podori nawmoro
Lientpy. npocropy, ApykHBOro a0 aireii y NXapkosi. 3aBISKR Bamill nUATPIMIL MU 3MOTIL
JIOTIOMOTTH MOCTPARALMIM Binl KOHQUIKTY Airsam: 3 MaosalesneucHix ciMell, cupotan,
BUMYIICHIN lICpeceNieAnaM. Mi HATAEMO JITHM, SKi UBOTO MOTPeSYIOTH, NCHNAIOTIHHY
NLITPHMKY, MOXJIMBOCTI HABYAHHS TA CIIPHATANEBES CEPEOBILLE, ¢ AITH MOXK) Th [[POCTO UpaTi
i KopiCcHO NpoBoITTH Mac. Mil MPOCIIMO BAIOT NOJTBINOT IUTTPIMKH, W00 MaTIE MOXIHBICTS



TPHMATH asepi waworo Llenrpy uuu(pmumu Just Gararsox aiteit, ski narpcﬁyto‘m Hamoi
MATPHMKI. 3 BAIIO AONOMONOI0 MU CHOAIBACMOCH i HARWIL AOHOMAraTH JTAM, SKi UBOTO
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3 nosarow,
Biktopis Hecrepenxo



